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The British Liquid Crystal Society

Researchers Meeting
at Durham University on 11/9/2017

This meeting is a great opportunity for young scientists to
network, and present their research in a friendly and informal
environment. We hope to see many faces (new and old) there.

We welcome those at all stages in their career to this excellent
opportunity to meet the future stars of liquid crystal science.

We are excited to announce that Prof. Helen Gleeson, of Leeds
University, will deliver our plenary session. Anyone who has
seen Helen speak before knows she is not to be missed.

For any queries please contact the local organiser Sarah at
s.j.gray@durham.ac.uk
We look forward to welcoming you to Durham!




